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£ ... BEFORE THE .
g NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
v i SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO
5
s June 2, 1971
é-»::’ S 8 .
S - 3 EXAMINER HEARING
PR :
I OE 8 | m e e m e e e e e e et e e ...~
o )
Ao “t L2 i ERT ozt il s
e> ¢ % | IN THE MATTER OF: )
oo i o TRV : e )
= § Application of Tank Service Company for )
f ot L : ) . .
j = £ . authority to operate an oil treating )  Case 4543
i as & o e :
: boe : ? ‘plant, Eddy County, New Mexico, ;
; —  Z 8 : o
2 s L | )
> § §.|=-==-=-- T T T PR
- |
> i g BEFORE: Elvis A, Utz, Examiner
: = . & ;
: e z ] .
: < I I
i as ¢ n
; = & &
| TRANSCRIPT OF PROCEEDINGS
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MR. UTZ: Case 4543.

| MR. HATCH: Application of Tavik Service Company for
authority to opéra;e an oil treating plant, Eddy County,; New
Mexico. ‘

'(ﬁifﬁéss sworn) (Exhibits 1 thY¥ough 4 marked)

MR. UT%Z: Are there other éppZarances in this case?
Mr. Hodges, you are here representing yourself?

. MR, HODGES: I am here representing Tank Service
Company.
| MR. UTZ: That is a éoﬁpény owned by ydﬁfseif?

MR. HODGHS: CorpOration;

MR. HATCH: It is all right.

MR. UTz: All right, ybu‘may‘proceed.

ﬁk.'Héﬁéﬁé& Well, I have- posted bond, Tank
Service Compahy‘has posted bond w1th the State 011

Conservatlon Commxssxdn as requlred in Rule 312 and request

lf“authority to operate this treatlng planc ‘at this 'location, but

at the same tlme, I would also like to request perm;ssion to

'V-mOVelthls treatlng plantvto a more suitable 1ocatlon as

sdon as pbgéible,

"I have some exhibits sh6wing that Eﬂis'préperfy
will not be in a‘restricted zone -- well, unless you need
somethxng else, 1 belleve that is all I need to tell you.

MR. UTZ: You have some exhlblts‘there that chows --

MR, HODOES: Shbw1ng the locatlon 2nad
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from property 1ine9‘and'6ther comparable pictures of same

type deals as this will be.

MR. HATCH: Mr. Hodges, I wish you would go through,

‘for the record, and ine‘a'déSCrfptiBn of the location where

you seek to put this, the type of plant, the capacity of the

plant.
MR.VHODFFS' The laeation of it -will be in the
soﬁtheaét'quarter~6f'tne'sﬁﬁthwest auarter of the northwest

quarter of the southeast ‘quarter of‘Sectibn 21, Township 17,

ISOuth, Range 30 Fast, Eddy County, New Mex1co.

(

The type treating plant will be storage and hot

‘water and chemical treatment. - Capacity will be up to

two barrels ‘per ‘month. Storage capacity, I am planning to
have, to start ‘with, 10, 000 == T mean, ‘1030 barrels storage
besides treatment tanks. ‘ =

MR, HATCH*V ”111 you': 3uqt be treating tank bcﬂ:tt)me;‘>

What kind of material will this be used for?’

MR, beGEs: Tank“bbttdms,, pit 6il and all types
of waste oil. | | :
g MR, HATCH:';Yon5have*soﬁéitnings-here“yén”qula
like to show the Examiner°

MR. HODGES: This is a drawing of ‘how the plant w111
be set nb with the heaters , and aistance from property lines
and so forth.

MR. HATCH: That 'is marked Exhibit No. 12
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MR. HODGES: 1.
MR, HATCH: All right.

MR. HODGES: This is Exhibit No. 2 which shows
a comparable t&ﬁ§4ﬁaft§ry and stuff ffém'pfdpertyrlinés.'Tﬁat
would be in”thé‘Same location. |

[MR. HATCH: This is a picturé‘bf,youf installation?

MR. HODGES: fThis is another installation, but it
would be comparable with fhe distance and prbpérff, YOurkhow;
in ﬁhe'locafibn Vith*ﬁ§ property. .

MR. HATCH: All right, siyf '~ That is marked
g S ':,:

Exhibit No. 2. N | “

' i LT LELL s N

MR, HODGES: Thig‘) Exhibit No,~’

i
L
&

imy heat treat

unit On'mYLEOt”éiliﬁnit'QﬁiéhfWiilibe the same type heaters

which will be set at this place.

MR. HATCH: Tt will not be a mobile unit that you

16 | are showing here?

"MR,”HdﬁGES{ No, HﬁtTit;is“fﬁéisamé“type'ﬁéétéfs,"
this «- |
" MR. HATCH: That is marked Exhibit No. 3.
'MR. HODGES: This also shows the.-- that this
prépertyris not in h';oned area. \
MR. HAT&B:"That~is marked Exhibit No. 4?
MR. HODGES: 4. |
MR. HATCH: Thét”iéujuSt'yduf aGVefuisemeﬁt?'

 MR. HODGES: Yes, sir,
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MR;HKféH# When you spoké‘of tﬁét type a moment
ago, what‘tjﬁe~did you call that? i

| MR, HODGES: Treating?

MR, HA%&H}V Yes.

MR. HODGES: Well, 1t will be a water wash and
chemicéi éﬁ&rhéat. 'It‘is ﬁhe‘same type. I*miéﬁt,édd,
too, that I have made arfﬁﬁgéméﬁES‘fOr/ail disposals of my
waste waters. |

MR. HATCH: Where will'thgfwaSte water go?-

MR. HODGES: Tt will be in a disposal well by either
Franklin, Aston andWFair,'or Amefican'Oil'éompény;

"MR. HATCH: Pon't you have.any solid waste?

'ﬁR. HdDéES:“ﬁell, some,li may have. 1 do not kriow
how much.'lIfdQ not know what I will do with that, cbver’it
up, probéﬁiy. | |

MR, UTZ: 5is'this‘locaéion~nearlci£yfiimi£§?

MR, ﬁbDGES} It is witﬁin"ﬁhéxEOWnylimits,'I supﬁbSe
you Qdﬁid say, of Loco Hills. ‘ | |

MR. O ‘Loco Hills?

" MR, HODGES 1 Yes, it is thé ohly;avaiiabie prﬁperé&‘
at this time in that location. |

MR. UTZ: On your Exhibit 1, I notice you have a

dotted line from your pit to an oil pipe line. What does

thétlrepfesent?

MR. HODGES: That jist represents the distance from
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‘would be 270 feet,

Keeviay hodters

MR. UTZ: 14 won't pe g butane heaters

MR. HODGES:
MR, Yy,
storﬁgé?
| MR.»HOBGES:
I will havye oh ‘

18]

Will be 2 diesel burner,

MR, Urg, séffiiﬁgfsfor§§é?

MR. HODGES,

Yes,

sir,

MR.‘UTZ; NOW,*tﬁiSvhééter'théf‘is‘shqwn?On your
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MR. UT%: What size is each one of them?
MR, HODGES: That first incoming tank is 280 barrel.
MR, UTZ: 2802 |
_MR. HODGES: Yes, sir.
MR. UTZ: ~ Okay. what are the other two?
MR, HdﬁGES:» i will have three 250 barrels and then
I plan tO'have‘a'aﬁﬁﬁﬁéfrel’wash tank.
‘MR. uTz: So, thisvfourﬁh one here wiil'ﬁezﬁﬁe
| 400-barrel wash tank?
MR, HODGES: Yes, sir.
MR, UTZ: Now, ﬁill'tﬁis"be mounted on a”truék4
at all times? |
MR. HODGES: No, sir. I would like pef%issibnftok
+ [tse this - to use that hot oi;'ﬁﬁit until I do get this
other heater set and hooked up ﬁhiéﬁ'Iialready”ﬁaVe‘Ehe
“fhéﬁter,5bﬁt”1 haveﬁ'£ gohef£o‘the:-;kydu know, hdbkea’itﬁup or
set it and”ﬁipéd'it;and,sé forth and so on. |

‘MR.UT.: So, this will.be a permanent installation

‘fhere --

iR, HODGFES: Yes, sir.

;;ﬁ§§5UTZ: -~ until you f£ind another site?
‘MR, HODGES: Until I find another site.
' MR. HATCH: As far as moving a site later on, all

|you have to ‘do is write and get an okay from the Commission,

if you‘decidekto move your plant at a different time. It does
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not reqguire a hearing.-

MR. HODGES: One other thing, too, that I would

‘like to inquire about is storage tanks, you know, for the

0il company's cdnvenience, other places other than’ Loco
Hills., Would I, or, could I be allowed to?§et storage tanks
‘in other locations?

'MR. UTZ: I do not know whether I can answer that -

~qué$€i°n or not. I do not know of anything against it.

Would this be on your property orvleased'property‘or on --
; MR. HODGES: Well, however we obtain it, you know,
1ea§e“0r“§ﬁrchase.
“ | MR. UTZ: The purpose 6f these would he to truck the

oil to- these storage tanks for temporary storage? |

| MR;“HOﬁGﬁS: ‘Temporary storage,~yes,“mofe~fo¥'the

: . .

conveniénce of’the?éompanies, you know, In other words, it
would be eXpen91ve for them to have to move this stuff if they j

had other pebple clean their tanks and so forth, and so on,

they would ‘have to have a storage place to keep this stuff until”

treated ‘plants might pick it up.
MR. HATCH: Let us go off the record for a minute.
(Whereupon, an off-the-record discussion was had.)
MR."ﬁfZ: ‘Back on the record, Are there ény other
queStionsfof'the'WitneSS? ,Ibbélieve,you statédfthat‘yoﬁr

waste water would be disposed of in an injection well, salt

lwater disposal well? , y

o AR
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1 MR. HODGFS: Salt water disposal well.
2 MR. UTZ: And your solid waste, you are going to
3 dig‘ﬁits, you say, and’bury‘it'in this Viciﬁity?
4 | Nk.‘HODGES:k Yes, sir, on this property, ves, sir.
5 It does not mount up too fast, I mean, it does not build up
6| too fast. In Ehe‘past'iﬁzhas not.
y MR, UTZ: Are Eherejdthér;quéstiohs of the witness?
8 MRilHATéH: I have none.
Q 7 MR. UTZ: -The Witnesshmay be excused. Thé case
10 | will be taken under advisenent.
1; MR. HATCH: Would you like for these exhibits
12 | to be entered in the case; Exhibits 1 through 42
5l MR. HODGES: If you --
\l;Aé MR. UTZ: Don't you want EO'éﬁter4£hemfinto”Ehe
\I;f;re&ofd? ” °
1;?; MR, ﬁéﬁcﬂé: “If you think necessary.
LI ~

MR, UTZ: T think it is.
MR, HODGES: All right, sir.

MR. UTZ: Exhibits 1 through 4 will be entered into

lthe record. of this case.

‘The 'case will be taken under advisement.
(Whereupon, Applicant's Exhibits 1 through 4 were

‘entered into the record.)
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STATE OF NEW MEXICO )

)

COUNTY “OF BFRNALILLO)
I, Glenda Burks, Court Reporter, do hereby certify

that the'fore901ng ‘and attached transcrlpt of hearing pefore

~the New Mexico 0il Conservatlon Comm1531on was reported by

me; and that the same is a true and correct record of the

said proceedings to the best of my kKnowledge, skill and

ability.

/§QZQAVLA({44/ qug;&LAbéée—

urf Reporter

S AL A
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Mﬁ;rﬂﬁﬁéEé;\ éalt wétéfMaispdéaIEQéii;

MR. UTZ: AnRd your soIid waste, you are going to
dig pits, you say, and bury it in this yibiﬂity?

MR. HODGES: Yes, sir, on this pfoperty, yés, sir.
It does not mount up too fast, I‘mean,;it does not build up
too fast. In the past it has not.

MR, UTZ: Are there other‘quesﬁions’of fhe witness?

‘MR, HATCH: I have none. |

MR. UT7Z: The Wiﬁhés#'ﬁay‘ge excused. The case
will be taken ﬁﬁder‘adoisément. : ”

MR. HATCH: Would you like for these exhibits

to be entered in~£he case; Exhibits 1 through 4?7

MR. HODGES: If you --
MR.'UTZ=’D6h't you want to enter them into the
’teCOfﬁ? i
MR. HODGES: If ydu“eﬁihk~nes§§saryr
MR, UTZ: I think i§ is,,
MR. HODGES: Ail‘fféﬁfgféir;”
Mﬁ; UTZ: Exhibits 1 through 4 will be entered into
‘the ;;éord of this case.
The case will be taken under édvisémeﬁt.
(ﬁhéfeupon, Applicant's Exgibits 1 through 4 were

~entered into the record.)
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. GOVERNOR
‘ oy L i BRUCE KING
OIL CONSERVATION COMM]SS]\‘)N CHAIRMAN
STATE OF NEW MEXICO LAND COMMISSIONER
) Mg ALEX J. ARMUO
P.0. BOX2088-SANTA FE _ " MEMBER
37501 e g
- STATE GEOLOGIST
X __ A.L.PORTER,IR.
June 7, 1971 SECRETARY -~ DIRECTOR /
/
’1
_ Re: Case No. 4543
Mr. Bobby J. Hodges :
Tank Service company ‘order No.  R-415L
post’ office Box 215 _ Applicant:
Loco rills, New Mexico 88255 , ;
, L - mank Service Company
pear Sir: \
: }
Enclosed herewith are two copies of the above-‘;refe‘renced
Commission order recently aeritered in the gubject case. 2
very truly yours, : %
£ : . - 7 k
[ e E]
A. L. PORTER, Jf.
'SecretaryiDirect'or 2 %
ALP/ir
copy of order also sent tor ’ b
: i
Hobbs occ_____ X
Artesia OCC x®
aztec OCC g
| %
: S - !
- } .
t
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BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSIONM
OF THE STATE OF MEBW NEXICO

- IN THE MATTER OF THE HEARING
CALLED BY THE 01, COMSBRVATION
COMMIBSION OF NEW MEXXICO FOR
THE PURPOSBE OF CONMSIDERING:

CASE MO. 4543
Ordcr_lb. R=4151

APPLICATION OF TANK SERVICE
COMPANY FOR AUTHORITY TO
OPERATE AN OIL TREATING PLANT,
EDDY COUNTY, NEW MEXICO.

| or COMMISSI
BY THE COMMISSION:

This cause came on for hearing at 9 a.m. oh June 2, 1971,
at Santa Fe, New Mexico, before Examiner Elvis A. Ute.

NOW, on this_7th _day of June, 1971, the Commission, a
quorum being present, having considered the testimony, the
record, and the recommendations of the lxaninor, And being
" fully advised in the prtliscl. _

s

. (1) That due public notice having baen given as |
“law, the cO-ntssiqn has juriudietion of this cause and the subject

-attor thereof,

~{2) That the applicant. Tank Service Company, weeks
authority to install and operate a water-bath and heat-treatment.
type oil treating plant in the SE/4 SW/4 NW/4 SE/4 of Section 21,
Township 17 South, Range 30 EBast, MMPM, Rddy County,. Rew Kaexico,
for the reclamation of sediment oil to be ohtatnod from tank

bottouo and waste pits.

(3) ‘That the proposod'plant and method of processing will
efficiently process, treat, and reclaim thQ aforementioned
waste oil, thereby salvaging oil which would othorwiao be -

wasted. »
(4) That the subject application should be upproved as

......

boing in the bcst intexest of con-ctvation.v

gL
s




‘2-
CASE NO. 4543
Order No. R-4151

IT 18 THEREFORE onnngggi

‘(1) That the applicant, Tank Service Company, is hereby
~authorized to inatall and operate a water-bath and heat-treatment
 type oil treating plant in:the SB/4 8W/4 NW/4 SE/4 of Section 21,
Township 17 South, Range 30 Bast, MNPM, Eddy County, New noxico.
for the purpose of treating and reclaiming sediment oil to be
obtained from tank bottoms and waste pits;

that»tho continuat;on of the authorization
granted by this order shall be conditioned upon compliance with
the laws of the State of New Mexico and the rules and :cqulation-
of the Ibv Mexico 0Oil COn-ervation Commission;

ViDED ., that prier to connnnotnq operation of said
plant, the applieant shall file with the Commission a perforwmance
bond in the amcunt of $10,000.00 conditioned upon substantial
compliance with applicable statutes of the State of New Mexico
and all rules, regulatitons, and orders of the 0il Conservation
Commission. \

- (2) That the cperator of the above-described oil treating
plant shall clear and maintain in a condition clear of all
debris and vegetation a fireline at least 15 feet in width and
.Mi!ﬁli!ﬁﬂ the tyact "“ﬁa which t-h- piant 1is located. ,

(3) That the diipo-al of waste water accumulated in conjunc4
tion with the operation of the above-described plant on the
surface of the ground, or in any pit, pond, lake,  depression,
draw, streambed, or arroyo, or in any watercourse, or in any
other place or in any manner which will constitute a hazard to
any fresh water supplies is hereby prohibited.

{4) That jurf:diotidn of this éauso is retained for the
entry of such further orxders as the Cowmission may deem neces-

sary.




3=
CASE MO. 4543
Order Mo. R-4151

DOME at Santa Fe, New

- designated.”

as/

. A. L. PORTER, Jr., Mdmber & Secretary |-

Mexico, on the day and yuar-hortinahqv¢

STATE GF NEW MEXICO - |
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
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Examiner Hearing
June 2, 1971

-2

‘CASE 45447

'CASE 4545 :

‘CASE 4546

‘Docket No, 11-71

Appllcatlon of lean Oll Company, Inc.; for salt Water
disposal, San Juan County, New Mex1co. Appllcant in the
‘above-styled’ cauue, Seeks authorlty to~ dlspo e of produced
salt water 1nto the’ Dakota formatlon in +the" ‘Open- ho]e in~-
terval from 886 feet to 909" feet in 1ts lean Well No. 15
located in Unit F of Sedtion 31, Townshlp 30 North, Range 16
West “Slick Rock-Dakota Pool, "San~Juan: County, New Mex1co. N

3App11catlon of Shlprock Corporatlon for a waterflood progect

San Juan’ County, New Mex1co.

Appllcant '1n the above-styled
the Shlprock Gallup Pool by the 1njecflon of water’ into the-
Gallup formatlon through 5 wells located 1n Sectlon 17 Town«

prpllcatlon of MObll 011 Corporation for an unorthodox 011

well location, 'Lea County, New. Mexico. Appllcant in the

’above-styled cause, seeks’ authorlty to-drill its Lanqlle

Mattix Queen Unit Well No.»39 as a producing oil well at an
unorthodox location 900 feet from the South line and 215 feet

from the East line of Section 15; Townshlp 25 South, Range

37 EaQt -Langlie Mattix Pool, Lea" County, New Mexico, as:an
1nf111 ‘well in its Langlle Mattlx Queen Unlt ‘Area.




DOCKET«

DOCKET NO. 11-71

FXAMINER HEARING - WEDNESDAY - JUNE 2, 1971

9

A,M. ~ OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION CONFERENCE ROOM,

STATE TAND OFFICE BUILDING -

SANTA FE, NEW MEX*

The following cases will be heard before Elvis A. Utz, Examiner,

‘Daniel S.

'CASE 45283

or
Nutter, Alte*nate Examiner:

(Continued from the April 28, 1971, Examlner’Hggring)

Application of Franklin, Aston & Fair, Inc., for an
‘exception to Order No. R-3221, as amendéd,Eddy County,'Vow
Mexicdo, Aopllcant, in the- above-styled cause, 3secks an
exception to" Order No. R-3221, as ‘amendeqd; to dispose of
water produccd by its Coppedge ‘Well No. 1-C located in Unit

- H of Section 5, Township 18 South, Range 30 East, Loco Hills-
;Grayburg-San Andres- Pool, Eddy county,  New Me' ‘0, in an-an-
lined pit in the v1cln1ty ‘of said well,

(Contlnued from’ the May 19 l97l, Examlner Hearlng)

. CASE 4558:

. CASE 45413

Applloatlon of Jack F. Grimm 0il- Company for -an anorthodox
0il well locatlon, Ghavés. County,‘New Mexico. Appllcant,“
“in thp abovewstyled cause, seeks an exception to Rule 104-C-

I .of the Cormission: ‘Rules and ‘Regulations to drill a well at
;an unorthodox-locatien 880 feet from the South line and 1500
feet from the West:line of Section 20, Townehlp 11 Sauth,
Range 29 East; White Ranch ‘siluro-Devonian Pool, Chaves
County, Neéw Mexicos :

(Canlnued from the May“l9, 1971, Exam’ner Hearlnql

CASE

n 3

1App11catlon of Tenneco .0il Company fox gas injection, -
Mcxlnley County, New Mekico, Applicant ‘in, the above-styled
cause, seeks authorlty to inject ea31nghead gas producod by
certain wells located in the Lone Pine~Dakota "D" Ppdol,
MeKinley County, New Mexieo, into the’ Dakota ‘A’ ‘zone through
perforatiens from 2547 feet to 2562 feet 'in its santa Fe
fPaclfmc Railroad Well No. 2 leocated in the NW/4 SW/4 of
Sectlen 13, Township 17 North, Range 9 West, South Hespah
Field. The gas is to be injeéted for storage purpoqes
awaltlng ‘the institution of a prévbure malntenance project
in the Lone Pine~Dakota np Pool.

Appllcatlon of Pank.Service’ COmpany for authorlty to ‘operate
an 0il treating plant, Eddy County, New Mexico. Applihant
in the above-styled cause, secks author:ty to install ‘and
operate a heat-treatment type oil treatlng plant 1n the

SE/4 SW/4 NW/4 SE/4 of section’ 21, Township“l7 South, Range
30'East, Eddy County, New Mexico, for the reclamaticn of
sediment. oil.
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LOSEE & CARSON

ARTESIA NEW MEXICO 88

4 May 1971

State of ‘New Mexico
oi1 Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico
'ATTENinN'Aer. Pete Porter

RE: Tank Service Co.

Dear‘Mr. Porter'

I am enclosing herewith, e;applic tion

for a treating plant perm

A.J LOSEE o 300 AMERICAN HOME BUILDIN \VED AREA CODE 505
JOEU M.CARSON P.O. ORAWER 239 E 746-3508

Ly 5-197

Gik owfr"“““““ o
\

///::/—,/L—/?/b{ng

of Tank Service Co.

rmit in €riplicate originals,

together with a $10,000.00 Treating Plant Bond for your

consideration and further handling

JIMC/giir

Enc.

Ymmstmﬂ%

LOSEE & CARSON

dA@aw.M

Joel M Carson
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_ NEW MEXI

BEFORE THE

CO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION CONFERENCE ROOM

STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SABTA FE, NEW MEXICO
Wednesday, ‘July 11, 1973

EXAMINERfHEARfNG

IN THE MATTER OF s

~Application of Gandy

Construction for an

oil troating plant permit,
lea COunty, ‘New Mexico,

Case Number 5012

BE?ORE: ‘Daniel S, Nutter

'Examinor

TRANSCRIPT OF HEARING
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o » 0O

All rigﬁt, What 18 the general natire of the business of
GQQQy Construction Company at the present time?

We have vacuum trucks, We have roustabout constructionj
and we have air compressors, welders, hot oileis; and

we work in the oil industry in Lea county.' - k

So at»the'pfésaﬁt time yOu~prdvido,numerous‘sérVices,
oil~field services in lea County?

Yes, f

What area of Lea Cbunéy\paréicularly'do‘Yoﬁ”oparatu'1n5
Lovington, north, |

'Mr. Gandy, you have mentioned that you presently have some
vacuum trucks, How‘mahy of these trucks do you have?

We bave three 70-barrel vacuum trucks,

What are these trucks used for at theiﬁféseﬁi tame?

‘These trucks are béing used for such thingé as spills,
cleaning tanks and pits. In other words, they are used
where yoﬁjcaﬁnot'use another Qump. B

okgy. ‘ﬂow, are you presently engaged in connection~with»
thece’trucks in, Y think you sazd, é1oaning tanks'and
cloaQinéjup pits and this sort of thing?

Yos, sar. :

In this conhection, do you occasionally pick up oil that

. 18 conéidered marchant?

TN

Yes; we sure do,

All right,
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But it i1s put back ip their stock tanks,
You put that back in whose stock tanks?

Well, whoever the customer might be,

"All right, The opaerator?

Right, the operator.

The lease operator. Do you normally in connection with

’ your presant ‘6cdﬁp‘atidn pick up oil from which
merchantable o1l can be or has been deraivad?

No.

What '1s done with the materialﬂthat yOu'pIck"ﬁb°from these
tanks and pits at the present time?

We have a disposal which this BS, basic éédim&hts,‘ﬁas
been piaced in, - )

What kind of disposal is this?

"It's a caliche pit,
‘Under your applicationvhexé, you have applied to the
’JCommission'fbr an“ozl-treafiﬁg vlaht permit; and reading

‘from the docket, you seek aﬁﬁhdrity for the construction

;né'opératxon of an oilétraating‘pléht for“ﬁherpurpoée‘
of treating and reclaimihqjsediment'oil aéka sight in
the southeast”quaftef'of‘éection'11‘or the Soutliwest
quarter of SeCtidn 12,1fowﬁship 10‘South.‘gahge 35 East,

Lea County, ‘New Hexico; 1s that r;ght?

That is correct,

;?;gpt. Now, does this permit that you ‘seek represent
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a new aspact of your busineés of Gandy Constructién
Company?
Yas, 8ir.
What 4o you plan to do'now? What type of facrlity do you
irtend ﬁo install?’ S o
We intend to install a“fbur-byétQénty—fOu; heat treater,,.
one 100-barrel tank, two 500-barrel tanks; and one
300-barrel tank, |

MR, NUTTER: One 100-barrel tank?

THE WITNESS: One 100-barrel tank, two 500-barrel

_ tanks, one 300-barrel tank.

MR. NUTTER: And a four-by-twenty-four heat traater?

THE WITNESS: Right,

~ Now, how do:ydu“ﬁropose to operate? How will éhQSe

facilities be used uhdér‘yOur proposed operation?
Those facxlitieélwill be used 1n’the eveﬂf‘tﬁat‘we’should
pick up any mgruhﬁntiblé o1l, Thén”iﬁfwoﬁfdfberruni
through this process and sold:l,

All raght, 'Now;:bleasa:describéﬁthefptOceaure £hat ybu
would use in Connaction with f0£ms thaﬁ would be filled '

nr

out, notification that would be made to the Oil

‘Commission in connectlon‘wiéh“thése operations?’

‘Okay, We have Form C-104 which replaces thé old C—ld4

and C-110, and we have a C-104 and C-112 which is your

m¢pth1y raport.

b b e gt
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Now, before sediment 01l would be removed from a lease,
would you notify the district offichof'the Conmisaion?
Yes,.

And what forms would be filed in conneétidh'with that?

Y oC-104,

Do you also need to file a Form C-117?
Yas,8ir,

And when you'pick this material up, at least, 18 any test

Hmade‘on that material at that time to deterimine how much

sediment o0il it would contain?
Yes, sir,

What kind of a test is that?

‘Ordinarily through a centrifuge machine which is ébmméﬁly

known as a shake-out machine.

Do you perform that on your own or is there anyone else

Jpresent>at'the“time?

Usuaily. there is somebody else present.

A representative of the operator?
Yes, sir,

Woulé you furnish any written evidance3to the operator at

that»time showing how much of thé‘mhterial*pickedAupJWaS

racoverable 011? 

'Yas, B8ir,

S0 he would have a record at that time and you'd have a -

racord?
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* what do you intend to jo with that material?

PACE 8

Yas, 8)r.

These facalities that you‘have referrad to,,now, what 18
the capacity of thoss facilities?

Wwell, the capacity of this facility, its peak capacity,
would bo 200 barrels per day.

Yas, Do You axpect to pe able to operate at thatvcapacity?'
NO.

Do;you'hﬁve any estimate as to the amount of ¢il that you
expectvﬁo”prOCess through these €acilities?

I‘WOuld say from 200 té 300 barrels per monkh which 18
an estimate only.

On this naterial that you have been pickinq”ﬁp”in the
past,'has»Any of that been processed'into maréhanﬁable'
0112 |

No, 81T

so far as we Know right now, there will be nothing done

MR{iﬁﬁféﬁks “You mean the stﬁff‘that‘hasvbeen4PLCkad
up in the past? / ’ |
THE WITNESS! Yes, 8ir.
ﬁﬁ. NUTTER: It's been disppééd of?
VTHE‘WITNESS= It's*bean disposed'of?“yos.

MR, NUTTER: No possxb;lity‘bf making ahy’usable

product out of 1t?
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THE WITNESS, Not that we know of right now,

MR. NUTTER: oOkay,

Q  (By Mr.Morris) Are you prépared, mr. Gandy, to make the

A I'am.
MR, MORﬁIS: Those are a11-the'Questioﬁs:we~h§vc:on

Direcﬁ‘Bkaminationa-~

CROSS~EXAMI NATION

BY: MR.--”NUTTER:

Q My, Gandy,wgo You propose to“use“anythinéﬂbthar thah heat¢

fbr’the”treatmeﬁt'of éhis ©1l, or will it be treated with

B G T st

Chemicals, a1gpp :

A Bir, 1t would be treated with chemicals and possibly drip !
;

' gas lines,: .~ ¥ g

I sea, as’akéolveﬂt?}u,'
A’ ‘Right,. .
SO~ybu-WouLdvexpéct’to;uaevchemiéals,‘301v6nt,and?héar?

Q
A
Q
Q
A

19
2 ‘Now, what. wonla. bg thé source of f£i1.] for your heat treatey?
| Butane,: . j
21 , : . :
: ‘Butane, Do=you:already!havetthe sightepiéked~outsfor»thih‘ 3
2! ’prdp08ed\p1ant,’Mr;kcandy?u. i
. Tdo, . o . s :
24 ( ‘
I8 it in an area that .would be safe from consituting a .
25 _ N :
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BY MR, NUTTER:

_intend to take any of that matorial’and?run"it‘thrbugh

out in that pit?
It would be a very rough estimate, and I would say somewhere
betvween, vwell, say, between 4,006 and~7.030 barrels.

And it is your testimony that youfﬁill not and ‘4o not

your plant to tfy to ==
That is in our plans,
"MR, WITT: I have no further questions,

CROSS~EXAMINATION

‘in that?

‘Yes, sir, We have been putting that in there, Ypur Honor,
‘Tho oply‘watpfln‘there would be r;in water, ynd there

of this, Thay hayevmade reguiar,inspﬁctiéns éf that as
1 see. What is the appcarancg of the substance as it -

It lays there; and when it cools off at night, a rabbit

You mean you have already placed 4,000 to 7,000 barrels

which is only basic sediments; and there is no salt water,

haa‘baon no water placed in it, - The COmmissxén is aware
of the 8th of thi§ m§nth.

lays theré in the pit?

can run across it,

It is in pretty much of a solid state then,

Yes, air; It surely 2is,

So there 1s not much Of a possibility of reclaiming any of |
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i
There would be a very poor possibiiity of regaining any
fluids‘fromﬂtﬁat in way of oil, | | -
What about asphalt or something elsg?
Yes, if Ehere weres some way to do it into asphalt, yes,

MR, NUTTER: Are there any othar gquestions of the
witneés? He may be excused, Do you have anYthing
further, Mr, Morris? |

" MR. MORRIS: No.
MR, NUTTER: Do you have anything?

MR, WITT: Wb=hava no evidence to prééontb Itq like

. 'to make a statcmaht. however, We are quite awars that

these permits do not amount to certificates of public
convenience and necessity as some other administrative
ag.ncyQ

To that exteht,“perhaps a competitor‘complaiht woald

in and of itself not be valid, However, we think that .
| ~ the Examiner and tha Commission in exercising its

judgment to issue these permits, we think it is relevant

forithem‘to‘conaider it.instead‘othér efficiéntly oberatiné
and oc0nomic‘£aéilities are in the»aréa to service it,

'Mr, Gibbons does operate a plant in the Sdﬁﬁﬁoast
quaitor of Section 25 in'TOWnship‘il South; Range 33 Ehst( L
and has £or sors period §£ time undor the COmmissidﬁib_” ‘

Permit R=~3960,
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13 |
. _any new permits in tha arsa, we would ask that the Examiner

"I think it will indicate a cdhtzﬁuéi;aeéiiﬁe/in the amount

We think 1t 18 relevant because if the Commission is
to continue to issue bérﬁita to any number of people who
come before it seeking them, thay are going to reach the
poiﬁt where there is not a sufficient amount of oil
available so they may all opergte ecOnoﬁiéﬁlly;

At’théffpdiﬁtf'I think thére is instead‘a great
danger that thore will be poor conservation préctices and
that waséé‘will be involved when vou havebail of the
people in that busiﬁéss'ihVOIVed’in gfpoor aconomic
situation,

So wa think that is a consideration for the juagment
of the Commiséioﬁ: and we would ask in considering whether

there is an ample supply of oil to consider: to handle

take note cfféhe C~11§'fdrmSVWhich New'Me31co Petro1eum
Company has filéd this ‘year.

They &re a mattsr of record.with the Commission, and

ofvsediméﬁt'oil available fornghis type of-operation,
MR, NﬁTTER: Ndﬁ, Gibbons is under theé name of
New Mexico‘Petfélaum?. O
MR. WITT: Yes, the New Mexico Petroleum Company.
MR. NUTTER: &nf ?éply; Mi. Morris?

MR, MORRIS: Very briefly, Mr, Examiner, some of

1y . : . ; i ’ . . L ’ . ”
Mr, Witt's points might 'ba very well taken as to cbviou_qui
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there i¢ a limit, economic limit as to how many operators

as pointed out, I am not at all sure that that's a

matter that this Commission is concerned with or should

be concerned with,

prevet, in this particular case, it is not
applicable, becghse Gandy\ConstructiOnﬁcompahf; as
pointed out by Mr. Gandy, has'a substantial budiness
interest in the oiléfield activities, This ¥its in with
the other business activitias that they have,

So even giving Mr, Witt's points a fﬁrl'cdnﬁidetition;

Wé'certainly would not think thét this‘would'be the case

where the Commigsion should draw the line. The fact that

Mr, Gandy alréady'has~the trucks and has substantial

investment in and of itself is a factor that would " -

‘distinguiSh’this case from éome new,app1iéat1on that may

come before the Commission at a later time.

MR, NUTTER: Thank you: Are theré‘gny further
statements iﬁfCase ﬁumber_sdié?, We will take the case
under advisement, and the anxinguls adjoﬁrne&.

fk(Whe}eﬁpoﬁ, the Hearing was aéﬁoﬁrﬁédax

* Kk k%
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STATE OF HNEW MEXICO )
L ) s8¢
COUNTY OF BERNALILLO )

1, JANET RUSSELL, a cextified shorthand Reporter, in. ’

- and’ for ‘the county’ of Bernalillo, State of New - Mexico, do
”--’li‘a”reﬁy"c'erts.fy"‘th‘at" §lie foregoing and attached Transcript of
" Hearing bafore the Néw Mexico Oil Conservation conmission was

iyeported by mej and that the same 18 & true and correct

A

ssociates -

record of said proceedings to ‘the best of‘ﬁniy"knpﬁledq’éo gkill

and ability.
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EXICO 87108
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{ do horeby cortify thet the foregoing 18
a complete vecord of the proceedings in
tho Examiner hearing of Case No. M
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Before The
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
. Of The _
STATE OF NEW 'MEXICO

IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICA- ) |
TION OF TANK SERVICE CO. FOR ) L ST F
A TREATING PLANT PERMIT )

COMES NOW Tank Service fo., by and through its
president, B. J. Hodges, and states:
l} That Tank Service Co. is a New Mexico corporation
with' its principal place of business at Loco Hills, New Mexico
2.’ That this application is made pursuant to the
provisions of Rule 312 of the rules and regulations of the
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission.
3. That the proposed location of the treating plant

is the South 211 feet of the SE/4 SW/4 NW/4 SE/& of Section 21,/)

‘Township 17 ‘South, Range 30 East N.M.P.M., Eddy County, New ‘

a—

'Mexico. ,
4, Typeland capacity of the plant’ is aé’f611owsé
’ a) l030 barrels of storage.' |
h) 45;600;DOO’BTU9perihour portable biitane gas
Keway'ﬁeater with horiZontaI*coil'heating”uﬁit, truck mounted .
with a heating capacity of 2 barrels per mihute.'
c) The efficiency of this proposed plant is

60% oil 10% water and 30% solids. The method used in treating

1 the oil would be to place product to be treated in a settling

tank then transfer the product through the Keway ‘Heater, then
into separate storage where the product is allowed to settle

‘for a period of time and then the processed product 1is trans-

‘mitted into a pipeline.

o AN A1 Bt O i i
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d) The capacity of this plant is dependent upon
the amount of incoming product.

»WHEREFdﬁk, applicant prays’the‘orderé of the Commis-
sion as follows: | |
A,‘ That this matter be set for hearing before an

examiner duly appointed By the Commission, and that due notice

‘thereof be given as required by law.

(O3

B. That after such hearing an order be entered

_‘grahtihg épﬁlicéht a treating plant permit.

C. And for such other and further relief as may be
just'iﬁ,the premises.

TANK SERVICE CO.

B; /éSQiéL‘L'jl;zév¢Wﬁ;g}7<7,//“

'B. &/ Hodges, Presédent

A

i
“

i
2
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%
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3
4
4




DRAFT

GMi/dr §Q \ ; o - f s
C BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

OF THE ‘STATE OF NEW MEXICO |

THE MATTER OF THE' HEARING : : o « . 5
CALLED BY THE OIL CONSERVATION | '

_COMMISSION OF NEW MEXICO FOR
THE PURPOSE OF CONSIDERING:

CASE No, __4543 ?

o A Order No, R- /% /15?2

APPLICATION OF TANK SERVICE .
COMPANY FOR AUTHORITY TO e
OPERATE AN OIL TREATING PLANT,
EDDY COUNTY, NEW MEXICO.

& J;‘; ‘a"f?- ‘

:

7
i//f' ORDER OF THE cQMMIssde

“BY THE COMMiSSION:

_ ThlS cause came on for’ hearlng at 9 a.m., oOn June 2 ,‘192&,?
at Santa Fe, New Mexigo, before Examiner ElVlS A. Utz o N
NOW, on this_. _day of June 19'71”the Commission, a

qdotum belng vresent havxng ‘considered the testlmony, the‘reéord
_‘and the recommendatlons of the Examlner, and beihg fully adv1sed
-in -the premlses, :

FINDS:
(1) That due’ publlc notice hav1ng ‘been glven as requlred by

law, the Commission has jurisdiction of this cause and the subject
matter thereof,

'(2) That the appllcant Tank Servxce Company, Seeksyéuthéfity
to£install and Operate a water-bath and heat-treatment type oil
tréating piant in the Sﬁ?@ SW/4‘NW/4”§E/4 3§\Secti6h~21, Township
17 South, Rangex3OVEaSt,_NHfM,<Eddy céuhty, New Mexico, for the
réclahaﬁibn'of sediment 0il to be obtained from tank bottoms and

waste pits.

SN o KM ST 0 Dokt
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CASE NO. 4543
Order No.

(3) That the proposed plant and method of processing will
efficiently process, treat, and reclaim the aforementioned waste
0il, thereby salvaging oil which would otherwise be wasted.

’(4) That the subject application should be approved’as

‘being in the best interest of conservation.

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED:

(1) THAt the applicant, Tank Service Company, is hereby

[

authorized to install and operate a water-bath and heat-treatment

type oil treating plant in the SE/4 SW/4 NW/4 SE/4 of Section 21,
Township 17 Sbﬁfﬁi*R&ﬁ@é‘30~East,‘NMPM;VEddy County,wNew México;
for the purpose of treating and‘reclaihiﬁg sediment o0il to be
obtained from tank bottoms ahd'WaSte!ﬁiEs:v

>ﬁ§0VfﬁﬁDtHOWEVER,fthat the continuation of ﬁhe authorization

granted by this order- shall be conditioned upon compliance with

‘the laws Of the State of New Mexico and the rules and regulations:

‘of the New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission;

PROVfDﬁﬁffﬁﬁfﬁER, thdt’prior’t0~commenc{hg~opération of said

‘plant, the applicant shall file with the Commission a performance

bdﬁd'in”fhe”amoﬁnt~df‘$10[000.00’conaiti8nea upon substantial

(2). That the operator of the above-described oil treating

‘plant shall clear and maintain in a condition clear of all debris
and vegetation a fireline at least 15 feet in width and encircling

:fpgvtraqt‘upothHﬂéﬁ“Ehe‘plant‘is located.
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(3) That the disposal of waste water accumulated in Gonjunc-
tion with the operation ‘of the above-described plant on the

surface of the grOﬁhd, or in any pit, pond, lake, depression,

draw, streambed, or arroyo, or in any watercourse, or 'in any other

place or in any manner which will constitute a hazard to any fresh
water supplies is hereby ‘prohibited.

sdiction Of this cause is retained for the

(4) 'That'jgggi;
%, %

L - i g i e L 2 BRA I S o ; AN
entry of such furt, % ‘orders as the Commission may deem necessary.

1 :
L f

DONE at Santa Fe, New Mexico, on the day ‘and year hereinabove

‘designated. o
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